

Isle of Man Cricket Association Sheshaght Chriggad Ellan Vannin

Affiliate Member of the International Cricket Council

Patron: His Excellency the Lieutenant Governor, Vice Admiral Sir Paul Haddacks KCB President: J I Tomlinson

Website: www.iomcricket.com

Email: iomca@manx.net

Mr J Horsthuis Robinsons Limited Ballapaddag Farm Cooil Road Braddan Isle of Man IM4 2AF

4 September 2009

Dear John

On behalf of the Isle of Man Cricket Association I thank you most sincerely for the cheque in the sum of £100. This will be useful in helping meet the costs of the three teams which we have sent to European tournaments this year.

The Under 15 squad performed very well in Italy. The Under 9 team finished joint 1st but unfortunately lost by .04 on wicket run ratio. The Senior Team is currently performing very well in Spain, having won their first two matches, and we have high hopes for them winning the tournament.

Many thanks for your generous sponsorship.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Barry Smith Chairman